
 

 

Our Ref  JP/ABR//RMO 
 
12th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

UCAS Discovery Birmingham 2024 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has expressed an interest to take part in a visit to UCAS Discovery 
Birmingham 2024 on Monday 24th June 2024. 
 
The purpose of the visit is for the students to visit a range of universities, employers and apprenticeships on 
offer. 
 
The trip is free of charge. 
 
Your child will be accompanied by school staff during the visit and will be required to wear school attire. 
 
Date:  Monday 24th June 2024 
Departure time:  9am 
Return time:  2.45pm 
 
In order for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the permission slip below and return it to the 
sixth form office by Thursday 20th June 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Permission Slip 
UCAS Discovery Birmingham 2024 

 
I give permission for my child, ………………..…………………….……………………….  to attend the UCAS 
Discovery Birmingham 2024 on Monday 24th June 2024. 
 

❑ I enclose a copy of the completed Consent and Emergency Contact Form 
❑ My child is eligible for Free School Meals and I would like the school to provide a packed lunch. 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):  …………………………………………..……….……………….  Date:  …………………… 
 
Please return permission slip to the sixth form office for the attention of Miss Brough (Sixth Form 
Coordinator). 


